
     TOWN OF RIVERHEAD  

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN TOWN BOARD  MEETING  

&  

TOWN OF RIVERHEAD COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board Meeting and Town of Riverhead Community 

Development Meeting, scheduled for September 15, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. at Riverhead Town Hall, 200 

Howell Avenue, Riverhead, New York will proceed as scheduled.   

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that in accordance with the directive of 

Executive Order 202.1 issued by Governor Andrew M. Cuomo, as extended by subsequent 

Executive Orders, the aforementioned meetings will be held without in-person attendance by the 

public. Instead the public can watch the September 15, 2020 meeting of the Town Board and 

Town of Riverhead Community Development Agency via the following methods:  

1. Live stream; namely, by viewing it on your television at Channel 22;  

2. Logging on the Town of Riverhead website, www.townofriverheadny.gov and clicking 

on the link “Channel 22” on Quick Links on the home page or by connecting to the URL, which 

is as follows: townofriverheadny.viebit.com/player_live.php  

3. Zoom Meeting, log in as follows:    

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83015325204?pwd=YU15cXpiaTRuNXVkREdZcFlQVU5nZz09 

Meeting ID:  830 1532 5204 
 

Password: 563650 

Dial by your location: +1 929 205 6099 (New York)  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the public will have an opportunity to via  

Zoom to be heard, to make their comments and/or make questions regarding the resolutions and 

public hearings, as applicable, before the Town Board of Town of Riverhead and the Town of 

Riverhead Community Development Agency at the September 15, 2020 meeting.  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the public will also have an opportunity via 

Zoom to be heard, to make public comment regarding any matter of concern relative to the Town 

Board and the Town of Riverhead Community Development Agency after the respective Boards 

have concluded with resolutions and, as applicable, public hearings, at the respective meetings 

held on September 15, 2020.   

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that upon entering Zoom meeting, you will be 

placed in a virtual waiting room where the host will admit one person at a time to ask questions 

or give comments beginning at 2:00pm. All comments/questions will be limited to five minutes. 

Please be patient; your admittance will be based on the volume of participants. Any problems or 

issues getting to the Town Board and Community Development Agency meetings via telephone 

or computer should be directed to (631) 727-3200 x665.    

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83015325204?pwd=YU15cXpiaTRuNXVkREdZcFlQVU5nZz09

